
From: Kelsey Bober
To: J1SS Exhibits
Subject: Please vote NO
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 9:49:17 AM

Dear Oregon Legislature,

My husband and I have lived in Oregon for years as I was raised in Eugene, and we have made
this beautiful pocket of the Northwest our home. We have used our savings to invest in this
place, believing it will be the home to our family for a very long time.

We urge you to please END THE MORATORIUM ON EVICTIONS. The burden of the
continued moratorium is put on housing providers–devastating Oregon’s naturally
affordable housing supply. As rental property owners, we take pride in providing
affordable living to neighbors, but the moratorium, if continued, will cause us to lose
our property, retirement, and the home we've built for both our family and community.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kelsey Bober


